
From: Cedric Needham
To: tasha@talantage.com
Subject: Thank you so much
Date: Thursday, February 7, 2019 1:48:53 PM

To: Miss Tasha Peck
CEO Talantage Staffing Solutions
P.O. Box 361827
Decatur Georgia 30036
404-548-6597

     Miss Peck!  I never cease to be amazed at your talent for staffing me with the right people
to help me keep my business growing. Back in 2015 when you first started referring people to
me, I told you that this was your calling. I am so glad you listened and went at this full speed. If
it were not for you continuing to send me proper, and honest staff members, there would be
no way I could staff these large contracts, and certainly no way I could keep growing at this
rate. I thank you so much  for your persistent attention to detail, in sending me the right fits
for my contracts, especially honest persons that I can trust to work with me on residential
cleaning jobs. I can't begin to tell you how important it is to have people you can trust in a
client's home. Thanks again for helping me grow, and I certainly want you to continue your
growth with me. 

Cedric Gerald Needham
Res-com Janitorial and Facilities Management
2295 Towne Lake Parkway
Suite 116/203
Woodstock Georgia 30189
678-670-2330

We're proof positive that the lowest price can guarantee you the most superior service.
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